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To: Editor-in-Chief of Hasanuddin Law Review

Dear Editor,

On behalf of the authors, we are pleased to submit our original research article
titled, “Legal Mechanisms for Promoting Minority Rights: Kosovo and Balkan
Context,” for consideration for publication in the “Hasanuddin Law Review”. This
research was conducted by Professor Avni H. Alidemaj, the first author, and me,
Professor Alban Maliqi, as the second corresponding author.

Our research article critically examines legal frameworks that influence minority
rights within Kosovo and the broader Balkan region. By exploring regional
approaches and legislative mechanisms, we aim to shed light on the challenges
and advancements in the protection of minority rights. The findings of our
research provide insights that may be valuable to both policymakers and
scholars focused on the intersection of human rights, international law, and
socio-political stability.

We believe that our research article aligns well with the mission of “Hasanuddin
Law Review” to advance scholarly dialogue on legal issues affecting diverse
regions, particularly those related to human rights and regional governance. We
have adhered to the journal’s guidelines for manuscript submission and confirm
that this work has not been published elsewhere nor is it under consideration

by any other publication.

Thank you for considering our manuscript for publication. We look forward to
your feedback and hope that our research will contribute to the valuable

discussions fostered by your esteemed journal.

Sincerely, )
Professor Avni H. Alidemaj — First author . /é %éé

Professor Alban Maligi - Corresponding author _ /
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